
China Visit 

David Miller spoke at the Treynor Optimist Club on March 30 
about his visit to China.  David plays drums at his church.  He 
was team leader of a group of six youth from church going to 
China.  They were gone eight weeks in June and July. 

There are 1.3 billion people in China.  David and the others 
visited Wuxi, a city of 5 million people.  David found that the 
people in China do learn English in school, but mainly learn 
through rote memorization, so they have trouble speaking in a 
conversation. 

There are four social classes in China: 

• Merchants 

• Artisans 

• Peasants 

• Officials 

David found it interesting that they shoot off fireworks for a new 
business opening and for weddings. 

The goal of their visit to China was to meet individual people and 
share the Gospel.  Formal preaching and organized groups are not allowed in China.  They would 
meet Sunday for church on an informal basis. 

David will be starting Seminary in August at Southern Baptist Theological Seminary in Louisville, 
Kentucky in August.  He wants to get a psychology degree and a Masters of Divinity. 

 

 


